PTA Minutes 4:15-4:45pm
Feb 7, 2024

President notes/news
· Our March meeting will be held virtually Mar 6, 2024 at 6:00PM
-It will be the same link as every month

Principal Report
· Kindergarten Readiness Night will be March 13th from 5:30-7pm at Arrowhead
-Flyers will be coming home soon
· Working with the middle school council for students to come to our school for Dr.Suess activities in early March.
· 24 tournament for 3rd and 4th graders will be March 1st
· The spring concert has had a change of date. It has been bumped up a week.
Secretary
· We received a couple nominations for next year's board. We will be having a meeting to go over those nominations.
Treasurer
· Year to date we are ahead in funds by $1,855
-Box tops has brought in $101
-Honey Baked Ham $160
-Bake Sale $243
Council Report
· Nominations/elections taken place for school councils
· PBIS updates
· HS stadium is going great with construction. As you can see,the field is starting to go up.
· Arrowhead will be having their restrooms updated over the summer
· High School will be getting auditorium updates 
· Founders Day -Connecting Every Child to their Future-  Will be held on February 21st at 9:30 am.Please make sure you have sent in your RSVP if you received an invitation.
· Make sure you are tracking your volunteer hours for PTA. You can send them over to your secretary.
· Cavs night is coming up on Feb.22nd
· PTA national convention is April 12-14th
First VP-Committee Reports
· The Mother-Son Glow Party is almost here! It will be held at the Arrowhead gym on February 24th from 3-5pm.We have lots of fun games,activities, glow items and snacks for everyone.The t-shirts will be coming home in book bags the week before the event, so keep an eye out for those if you ordered.
· The Father-Daughter Dance will be held at the Arrowhead gym on Saturday March23. The theme is Royal Ball. There is a sign up genius posted on our Facebook page with plenty of slots available for those who would like to help out. Tickets should come home in book bags this week.
· After School Program chairs have been working diligently to schedule a variety of programs, which will begin in March and run for several weeks.
· Mrs.DiGiacobbe and the first and second grade students presented a phenomenal concert in January.Our baking committee held a bake sale at the event and raised $188 for the music program.Third and fourth grade program is scheduled for March.
· Our final conference night was Thursday February 8.Staff was treated to sandwiches from Eclectic Edibles catering, along with sides, drinks, and desserts provided by PTA members.
Second VP-Fundraising
· Our major fundraiser for the school year is a Silent Auction at Brighten Brewery on Saturday March 2.There will be a light lunch option from 1:30-3:00 for families with kids, and hors d’oeuvres from 4:30-7:00 pm for adults only,both with a cash bar.
· Tickets are $50 for a family, $40 per couple and $30 for singles.All baskets have come from local businesses or personal donations.
Looking ahead:
· Feb.19 President’s Day
· Feb.24-Lets Glow Crazy Mother and Son Event
· March 6-Virtual PTA meeting at 6pm
· March 23- Royal Ball Father Daughter Dance

